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How to Access the Video Conference  

The HBA AGM on Sunday 6th October at 2:00pm will be hosted on the ZOOM 
videoconferencing service. The link will be posted on the front page nearer the date. 

Ideally members wishing to attend should have use of a computer with a web camera 
and sound. This can be a desktop PC, laptop or tablet.  

The webcam is not absolutely necessary but without it you’ll appear as a black 
rectangle with your name rather than a live picture. If you have none of theses devices it 
is possible to connect with a mobile smartphone (you’ll incur charges unless you have a 
wifi connection to internet).  

We are hoping that most of you are already familiar with the use of this sort of 
videoconference. If you are not ZOOM provides lots of video tutorials you can consult. 
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-Tutorials. 

Should you still need further help, please email the HBA Secretary Geoffrey Cordingley 
geoffcorders@hotmail.co.uk and we will attempt to help prior to the meeting 

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206618765-Zoom-Video-Tutorials

